
 

 
May 19, 2015 
 
Peter Moore 
Business Director 
Breitenbush Hot Springs 
PO Box 578 
Detroit, OR 97342 
 
Re: Cartridge Filtration System (PR#28-2010) 
 Breitenbush Hot Springs (PWS ID#93461) 
 Final Approval  
  
  
Dear Mr. Moore: 
 
On February 23, 2015, our office received confirmation that the above project was 
completed according to the plans submitted.  A field visit on May 18, 2015, confirmed 
that the conditions of the March 2, 2011 conditional approval letter were met.   
 
Final approval for the cartridge filtration plant is issued at this time, and the facility is 
approved for use.  Please note that the final plan review approval does not include the 
reservoir (conditional approval letter issued on May 27, 2011.)  If the water system 
intends to utilize this reservoir in the future, then plan review will need to be concluded.  
This will include payment of a separate plan review fee (currently $600) for the reservoir 
project and an engineer’s statement that the reservoir was constructed according to the 
submitted plans.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 673-0191. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
cc:  Gregg Baird, OHA/DWS 
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